
Barr-Nunn Named 2022 Carrier of the Year by P&G 
 

GRANGER, Iowa, June 14, 2023 /PRNewswire/ -- Barr-Nunn 
Transportation has earned the 2022 Carrier of the Year by Proctor & 
Gamble Co. (“P&G”)., one of the world's largest consumer 
goods companies. The annual award recognizes Proctor & Gamble Co.  
transportation partners for Customer Specific On-Time, Interplant On-
Time and Tender Acceptance Compliance. "This is truly a substantial 
accomplishment and one that can only be earned.  It involves every 
area, and every person in some way.  Of all the North American carriers 
serving P & G, we performed the best in their key measured areas." 
said Rene Beacom, President of Barr-Nunn Transportation. "Service is 
our product, and this represents a job very well done and of great value 
to the company and to our reputation."    About Barr-Nunn 
Transportation Celebrating its 40th year, Barr-Nunn Transportation LLC 
is one of the country's best-managed truckload carriers. As an industry 
innovator in driver pay and benefits packages, Barr-Nunn 
Transportation has a reputation for respecting its drivers and working 
diligently to anticipate and meet their needs. For more information 
about Barr-Nunn Transportation, visit Barr-Nunn.com. 


